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WATER CONSERVATION AWARENESS CAMPAIGN ON 

 “NEERENRI AMAYATHU ULAGU” 

(“                  ”) 

Date: 4.10.2019                                                                                Time :10:00 am -12:00 noon  

Department of Civil Engineering and Centre for Energy and Environment, jointly organized 

“Neerenri Amayathu Ulagu” awareness campaign on Water Conservation on 04.10.2019 at 

Institution premises. Thiru. Karthikeya Sivasenapathy, Managing Trustee, Senapathy 

Kangayam Cattle Research Foundation (SKCRF) acted as Resource person and narrated the need 

of water conservation by highlighting the scarcity and drought conditions in the State. Moreover, 

he added the significance of installing Rain water Harvesting Structures. Likewise, he insisted 

the gathering to set ponds near agriculture farms which might help the farmers. He also 

interacted with students and answered questions raised by them. About 725 students participated 

in this event. 

 

                    Prof. Dr.S.Velusami, Vice Chancellor, PMIST addressing the students   
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Student participation in the awareness campaign  


